
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Friends of Chandlers Field School  
 

 
‘The Friends of Chandlers Field’ was formed in March 2019, with the primary aim of raising 
funds to be used to purchase equipment and resources for the benefit of all the children in 
school. We meet every half term, to discuss fundraising ideas and to organise the various 
events we run.  
 
In the last academic year, we subsidised the Year 6 leavers’ hoodies, and paid for the 
equipment sheds in the playground. We organised events such as the school disco and 
summer fair, and we have many more exciting events planned for this year!  
 
Your support is vital, whether it be coming to our meetings, becoming a class rep, 
volunteering half an hour to help out with a cake sale, or just turning up and spending 
money at our events... it all helps!  
 
How to get involved: 
 

• Come along to a meeting. They are open to everyone, and you can find out more 
about what we do, and contribute to planning events. Your ideas are welcome 
whether it’s what we spend the money on, or how we raise it!  

 
• Become a class rep! A class rep is primarily a co-ordinator, someone who can pass on 

information from The Friends of Chandlers Field to other parents in your child’s class 
and vice-versa. You might also choose to organise events such as class drinks, and 
organise end of year teacher gifts. We are particularly looking for reps for Baker 
Street & South Bank, plus extra reps for various classes.  
 

• Volunteer some of your time through your class rep – perhaps helping out at an 
event such as the disco or a cake sale.  
 

• Come along to our organised events, such as the summer fair, or buy raffle tickets for 
things like the Easter Raffle. Find loose change for ‘Penny Wars’ or just buy a cake at 
one of our regular cake sales.  
 

• Join your class’s WhatsApp group – speak to your class rep about this. 
 

• Join our facebook group: ‘The Official Friends of Chandlers Field Primary School’. 
 

• Use our suggestions box in the main office to give us feedback or ideas. 
 
 
 



The Friends of Chandlers Field Committee 2019-20 
 

Position Name Class/es 
Chair Tina Lock Hyde Park, Baker Street 

Vice Chair Sasha Stock Nursery, Hyde Park 

Secretary Michelle Wenham Paddington 
Treasurer Vicky Wells Kensington 

Vice Treasurer Sorcha Armstrong Greenwich  
 
Class Reps 2019-20 
 

Year group Class Name Rep name 
Nursery  Kerri Rogerson 
Reception Dragonflies Katie Burchett 
 Bumblebees Cathy Weller 
Year 1 Paddington Emily Ayears, Paige Bennett 
 Bond Street Katie Burchett, Sarah Buckle 
Year 2 Pudding Lane Julie Spencer 
 Baker Street  
Year 3 Bloomsbury Amy King, Cathy Weller 
 Hyde Park Hayley Matthews 
Year 4 Regents Park Hannah Sanders 
 South Bank  
Year 5 Greenwich Sorcha Armstrong 
 Kensington Vicky Wells 
Year 6 Buckingham Palace Hannah Sanders 
 Windsor Castle Holly Fox, Kim Ede & Nadja Cooper 

 
If you would be interested in finding out more about being a class rep, please speak to any of 
us, leave a note in our suggestions box, or e-mail friendsofcfs@hotmail.com.   
 
 
Dates for your diary this term 
 
27th September  Macmillan Coffee Morning: 9am in Albert Hall 
 
3rd November  Fireworks Night  
 
13th November The Friends of Chandlers Field meeting – 7pm   
 
21st November School Disco (please note change of date)   
 
17th December School Christmas stalls & carols 
 
 
* Going forward, newsletters and communication from us will nearly always be electronic, i.e. via 
parentmail, your class’s Whats App group, the school website, or our facebook group. Please let us know 
via our suggestions box in the office if you would like to receive a paper copy of future newsletters.  


